Dear Student and Parents,

Hi, my name is Mrs. Fowler, welcome to my classroom! I hope you have had an enjoyable and relaxing summer. This year will be filled with many challenges and fun. It is my belief that we are working together as partners in the education of your child. I'm excited to meet my new class! If you are interested, please find below a list of supplies that we will need for the school year.

In the fall, Perkins will host an "Open House". At this time, I will discuss the academic program as well as my goals and expectations for the year. I encourage you to attend.

Again, welcome, It's going to be a great year of teaching and learning!

## Additional Information:

- \* Classroom doors will be open to all students at 8:45am
- \* School hours are 9:15-3:25 PM

## **Supply List**

## 1 pair of headphones (the sturdier the better)

2 packs #2 Pencils

1 pack dry erase markers

2 packs pencil top erasers

1 box of tissues

1 container of anti-bacterial wipes

1 bottle of hand sanitizer

1 pack of colored index cards (any colorful pack)

See you soon! Mrs. Fowler

## Wish List items:

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3VVYKWE67PWP3?ref\_=wl\_share Sunshine State Reader books
Brightly colored copy paper